

100% Attendance Reward



Well done to our 100% attendance pupils who have enjoyed their free bowling session!

Safety STARS



Our dedicated STARS team, who promote walking to school and road safety whilst travelling to school, are presented with their new badges.

Marking Time





2AD have buried a time capsule in the woods during forest school, which they will dig up when they reach year 6. We used an ice cream tub (we had to eat the ice cream first!) and filled it with special objects and information about all of us, such as our favourite food, games and what we want to do when we are older.



We made treasure maps so we don't forget where we buried it and are going to make a flag this week. It was a lot of fun and we are looking forward to digging it up in 4 years' time!





Cycling Safely



Well done to our cyclists for gaining their Level 2 Cycle Training certificates of achievement.



Many thanks to our volunteers who ran cycle proficiency and are now trained tutors.

Smartest Uniform A very well dressed class! 3MR win the award for the smartest uniform (right).





Tidiest Classroom and Cloakroom Class 1CT won the award this week (left). A great effort.

Attendance and Punctuality Awards



Super time keeping from 3LM (right) to win the

Very well done to both classes.

Punctuality Award.

Great attendance from class **2AD** (left) who won the Attendance Award.



Super Swimming



Congratulations to all these children for gaining their 5 and 10 metres swimming awards and certificates of achievement, with a special mention to Edward for his amazing feat in attaining his certificate for swimming 50 metres!





Clever Coding Abdurahman has completed scratch 1 of code club and received his certificate - smart work, Abdurahman!

Dates for your Diary

Race for Life



Thursday 21 July - Wednesday 31 August: Summer Holidays.

Thursday 1 and Friday 2 September: INSET Days (school closed to pupils)

Harriers Banbury Academy made a total of

our fundraising for Cancer Research UK.

£776 from our Race for Life event. Thank you

for your support and for giving so generously to

Monday 5 September – Friday 21 October: Term 1

NB Reception and Nursery pupils - dates will be confirmed directly.



Another great way to see what we are doing at Harriers is to follow our Facebook page.

E-Safety Tip of the Week







Here's some updated safety information for the growing phenomenon of Pokémon-Go.

Lots of our children are talking about it in school, but there are risks still associated with playing the game that parents should be aware of:

Common Sense Media

Summer Holiday E-Safety Activities

Summer holidays are the perfect time to help your children get creative online and in turn provide the perfect opportunities to try some online e-safety activities together.

Here are a few ideas: Learn about e-safety together with these fun activities:

For children aged 7-11, watch and learn the 5 e-safety SMART rules with The SMART Crew.

For children aged 3-7, Read the brilliant e-safety resource, Digiduck's Big Decision, and follow Digiduck and his pals in this story of friendship and responsibility online.

Follow the adventures of Smartie and Daddy Penguin as Smartie learns how to be safe on the internet. Once you've read the e-book, try some of the activities linked to the book or why not draw a poster, write a song or make a Smartie the Penguin sock puppet.

> So go on, have fun together and **BE SAFE** this summer!